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I have been concerned for sometime that vexatious complaints are used to stifle debate and truths 

that people have a right to know about. There are issues and subjects that simply cannot get an 

airing in the media because of corporate power and influence. This is outrageous in a country that 

purports to be an open democratic society. Australia needs a Bill of Rights like the USA. So many 

parts of our original Constitution are being ignored to the detriment of the public and the 

community good. One can only wonder and worry why this is happening. 


